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February 13, 2024

Los Angeles City Councilmembers
Los Angeles City Hall
200 North Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: The Los Angeles Embodied Carbon Code - SUPPORT

Dear Councilmembers,

On behalf of The Low Carbon Initiative, we are writing to share our support for the proposed
Embodied Carbon Code for the City of Los Angeles.

We are especially supportive of the code’s measures to tackle the embodied carbon emissions
of concrete whose main component, Portland cement, accounts for about 8% of global CO2
emissions.1

In addition, the use of low carbon concrete can increase housing affordability due to its lower
cost. Concrete mixes with supplementary cementitious materials (SCMs) should cost the same
or less than 100% Portland cement concrete as noted in the Rocky Mountain Institute report. 2

And page 26 of the recent Department of Energy’s Low-Carbon Cement Liftoff Report notes
significant cost savings are available when using SCMs instead of Portland cement.3

Performance wise, low carbon concrete is more structurally desirable due to its many superior
characteristics. Especially when mixed with pozzolans (fly ash, slag, natural pozzolans, calcined
clays, etc.), concrete performance includes higher long-term strength, more resistance to
corrosive soils, less permeability, increased durability and more strength enhancing C-S-H
reaction. According to the U.S. Department of Transportation, fly-ash increases ultimate
strength and continues to gain strength over time.4 And in a scientific study, it was found that
natural pozzolans, a component of age-old Roman concrete and which is prevalent in the
American West, improves the durability of concrete.5

Structures of significance including the One World Trade Center, Oroville Dam, net zero homes
and the San Francisco-Oakland Bay Bridge have all utilized concrete with pozzolans due to the
benefits of added durability and decreased carbon footprint.

5 Rodriguez-Camacho & Uribe-Afif 2002
4 “Fly Ash in Portland Cement Concrete” by Robert Spragg
3 Chan et al. 2023
2 Esau et al. 2021
1 Miller et al. 2018; Lehne et.al. 2018; Habert et al. 2020; Zhang et al. 2022

https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/abs/pii/S0008884601007141
https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/pavement/recycling/fach03.cfm#:~:text=Fly%20ash%20use%20in%20concrete,Benefits%20to%20Fresh%20Concrete.
https://liftoff.energy.gov/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/20230918-Pathways-to-Commercial-Liftoff-Cement.pdf
https://rmi.org/low-cost-high-value-opportunities-to-reduce-embodied-carbon-in-buildings/
https://link.springer.com/article/10.1007/s42773-022-00182-x#ref-CR107
https://www.chathamhouse.org/2018/06/making-concrete-change-innovation-low-carbon-cement-and-concrete
https://link.springer.com/article/10.1007/s42773-022-00182-x#ref-CR64
https://link.springer.com/article/10.1007/s42773-022-00182-x


We cannot overstate the importance of building decarbonization at this critical time. We know
that in order to effectively address climate change, we must go beyond building operations and
address embodied carbon — phasing out carbon emissions in building materials and
construction as soon as possible.

We truly respect and applaud your leadership on this initiative.

Truly yours,

Scott Morris
The Low Carbon Initiative
act@lowcarboninitiative.org


